
CURRICULUM 
 

The 5 year olds will be  
learning about the letters 

U,M,K,A and the children of 
Africa. 

 
The 4-5 year olds will study 

numbers 9 & 10,  
letters ,Q,R,S  

Valentine’s Day and  
opposites. 

 
The 3-4 year olds will be  

exploring numbers  
1 and 2, the colors red & 

pink, the heart shape and 
making  

Valentine crafts.  
 

NO SCHOOL 
 

There will be No School  
Friday, February 16

(Kettering closed) and 
Monday, February 19.It is 

President's Day . 
 

INFORMATION  
UPDATE 

 
If there have been changes 

in your home  address, land 
line or cell phone number, 
please inform your child’s 
teacher and Mrs. Baker in 

the office. 
 

FEBRUARY  
BIRTHDAYS 

        

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  
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PARENT-TEACHER  
CONFERENCES 

During the month of February, the 
teachers of the 3 year old classes, 
Mrs. Black’s & Mrs. Yox’s TTH  & 
Mrs. Howard’sclasses  and will be 

having conferences with the parents 
of the children in their classes.  All 

these teachers will post sign-up 
sheets at their doors.  Please sign up 
for a time that is convenient for you 
to meet with your child's teacher.  If 

at all possible, make arrangements to 
come without your child. 

 
REGISTRATION FOR NEXT 

YEAR 
 
On Tuesday,  February 20,we will 
begin registration for next year for  
Families who currently have  
children enrolled at Green-Oak.   
Registrations will be  until March 5, 
when classes are in session.   
Registration Fees must be paid  with 
registration. If you need a specific 
class or time, I recommend that you 
register as soon as possible. Open 
Registration for next year will begin 
March 5. We will continue to take  
registrations every day when school 
is in session.  The children who are 
registered will be divided into classes 
over the summer for the next school 
year.  Our policy is to place a  
returning child with a teacher who is 
new to him and not have him repeat 
with the same  teacher.  We find this 
provides the best learning situation 
for the child. 

 
 

VALENTINE  
PARTIES 

Wednesday, Feb. 14 and 
Thursday, Feb. 15 will be 

the Valentine Parties.  For 
the Valentine’s party , 

have your child bring in  
Valentines for her  

classmates. In the 3-4 
year old classes,  the child 
or parent should sign the 
Valentine and then put it 

in an envelope with no 
name on the outside.  In 
the 4-5 year old classes, 
the child should sign the 
Valentine as best as he 

can and the child or  
parent should put his 

classmates names on the 
outside of the envelope.  
Attached is a list of the 

names of the children in 
your child's class.  Parents 

who help at the party  
cannot bring other  

children to the party,  
Unless they are registered 
students.  It is state law. 
Only parents may attend 

parties. 
 

INCOME TAX   
INFORMATION 

 
If both parents are  

working while your child 
is in Preschool, you may 
be eligible for the credit 
for child and dependent 

care on your income taxes.  
Preschool tuition can be 
considered a child care 

expense.  If you are  
eligible for this credit you 
may contact Mrs. Baker 

for the Preschool’s tax ID 
number. 

 

Bryleigh Downing 
Grayson Phibbs 
Tripp Shrout 
Oliver Andrzejewski 


